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Dear Mrs. and Mr. Gliksman, 
 
I am kindly informing that the date of hearing in the Jewish Court of Honor of your case 
will take a place on Sunday, August 7, 1949 at 10 o’clock in the morning. I emphasize that 
the testimony of Dr. Opatowski from Geneva dated as of April 28, 1949 has been received 
by the Jewish Court of Honor. Since Mr. Wolkowicz told me that you also received the 
copy of Dr. Opatowski’s testimony, please be so kind and bring the document with you.  
 
Please let know by mail when you would like to meet with me. What day Friday August 5 
or Saturday, August 6, would suit you better? I will try to go with the date you prefer.  
 
 
All the best, 

 


